
1 

 

 

 

 
The Prince of Kaharagia's Letter to His Majesty The King of the United Kingdom 

 
His Royal Highness The Prince of Kaharagia has sent a personal letter to His Majesty The 
King of the United Kingdom, expressing his heartfelt wishes for His Majesty's swift and 
complete recovery. 
 
Upon learning of the news regarding His Majesty The King's recent diagnosis with cancer, as 
reported on 5 February 2024, His Royal Highness was moved to reach out personally. In his 
letter, The Prince of Kaharagia conveys his deepest sympathies and sincere hopes for His 
Majesty's rapid return to health. He also extends his support and well-wishes to the Royal 
Family during this challenging time. 
 
The Prince of Kaharagia has always held His Majesty The King in the highest regard, not 
only as a monarch but as an individual dedicated to the service of his nation and the 
Commonwealth. This sentiment is echoed by the people of the Principality of Kaharagia, 
who share a profound respect for the United Kingdom and its Royal Family. 
 
In this trying period, the Principality of Kaharagia stands in solidarity with the people of the 
United Kingdom. We join them in their prayers and good wishes for His Majesty's health and 
well-being. 

 
Detroit, 5 February 2024    


